
 
MEMORANDUM 

To: Mayor and City Council 

From: Jennifer Peterson, Community Development Director 

Date: April 20, 2009 

 
Subject: Sign Code Amendment – Requirement of a Business License 

 
A member of Council requested staff review the adopted sign code to see if we require proof of an 
active business license for businesses requesting sign permits.  Under our existing regulations we do 
not require proof of an active business license as a part of the permitting process for signage.   

 

Should Council direct staff to initiate a text amendment to the sign code, it could be heard by 
Community Council in May, Planning Commission in June, and return to Council for a first and 
second read on June 22nd and July 13th
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